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1901 Junipero Serra Boulevard
Daly City, California 94015

October 15™, 2003

To Whom It May Concern;

We are pleased to provide this ‘Letter of Recommendation’ for W.G. Fritz
Construction for the following reasons.

Approximately eighteen months ago, we hired W.G. Fritz Construction to design and
build our new restaurant in Daly City. During the past eighteen months, W.G. Fritz
Construction has provided architectural, structural, electrical and mechanical drawings,
pulled permits and provided construction and supervision of our project. During that
time they assisted on color selection, costs and coordinated with our interior design
company on the placement of interior furnishings. W.G. Fritz provided all phases from
inception to completion in a very professional manner.

This is our third Cactus Fresh Mexican Grill (San Francisco, Santa Clara) and we are
extremely happy with the relationship that we have formed with W.G. Fritz Construction
and look forward to working with them in the near future on our next project.

Please stop by to view the culmination of everyone’s effort and let us know if we can be
of any further assistance.

Sincerely,
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